
From: Fairwell, Adrienne <afairwell@sccommerce.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/12/2016 7:00:01 AM
Subject: Automatic reply: Dept. of Labor investigation

I am out of the office Thursday, February 11 and Friday, February 12. If this is a media inquiry and you need immediate assistance, please contact 
Alex Clark at aclark@sccommerce.com.
 
The S.C. Department of Commerce will be closed Monday, February 15.
 
Thank you,
 
Adrienne Fairwell
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